CLARK COUNTY CORRESPONDENCE

ADDENDUM #1 — ISSUED WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 24, 2024

RFP #881
STUDY for the SITING of a NEW SOLID WASTE TRANSFER FACILITY

Proposers shall acknowledge receipt of the Addenda by checking the appropriate box where indicated,
on Attachment “A” — Cover Sheet
Failure to do so, shall render the proposer non-responsive and therefore be rejected

THE FOLLOWING CHANGES, ADDITIONS, AND DELETIONS TO THE CONTRACT HEREBY
BECOME A PART OF THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS.

RFP #881 is being canceled in its entirety.

End of Addendum 1

Priscilla Mason, C.P.P.B.
Purchasing Agent of Record



